Department of Planning
and Development e

Memorandum # 15-28 City of North Augusta

To: North Augusta Planning Commission

From: Scott Sterling, AICP, Director (./&‘M)

Subject: Planning Commission Work Session ~ June 30, 2015, 5:30 p.m.
Council Chambers Conference Room (3™ floor)

Date: June 26, 2015

As discussed at the June Planning Commission meeting, we are going to have a work
session with the 2015 Comprehensive Plan consultants, Stantec Consulting Services,
on Tuesday, June 30, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. The meeting will be held in the Council
Chambers Conference Room on the third floor behind the Council Chambers. The
consultants are seeking feedback from the Planning Commission on various topics
related to the Plan.

We will provide dinner, likely pizza, so please respond with your attendance no later
than Monday, June 29" so | can order the appropriate amount of food.
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